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CIRCULAR TO THE PARENTS AND STUDENTS OF CLASSES KG to XII 

COMMUNITY SERVICE 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Warm greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

 

Young Communitarians of Indian Schools [YCIS], the charity wing of our school is 

organizing an Omani Community Service as part of the club activity during the Holy 

Month of Ramadan. The club intends to serve the community by collecting dry ration 

from the students and distribute them among the deserving people in and around Muscat 

during this holy season.  

 

We invite generous contributions for this noble initiative of the YCIS club members in 

the form of dry food packets. The food packets can include rice, wheat flour, sugar, 

pulses, cooking oil, Vimto etc. 

 

We request all our parents to send their contributions through their wards and the latter 

can be handed over to their respective Vice Principals/AVPs or Contact Mr. Gangadhara 

Naik in the Senior Section staff room.  

 

Last date to contribute: Thursday, April 14, 2022 

 

Looking forward to your kind support and generous contributions. 

 

With Warm Regards 

                                       
Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 
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